
 

 

 

This month… 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

Recital music will be cut and ready to share soon. 

Email me and I will reply with the appropriate files 

for your child’s classes. leahdoyl@gmail.com  

Please encourage your child to show you what they 

have learned of their recital routines so far. The 

more repetition, the better! 

Be sure your child has proper dance shoes and 

attire for class. No bare feet or socks! This includes 

pink ballet shoes for ballet, black jazz shoes for hip 

hop, and black tap shoes for tap. 

Winter weather is here! We follow the North-Linn 

School District for cancellations. If North-Linn 

cancels, we cancel. When in doubt, check the TAP 

Facebook page. 

Keep in mind… 

• Please use the bathroom before coming to class 

• Come to class on time with hair pulled back, wearing 

proper dance shoes and attire 

• If your child is ill, please keep them home  

• Email me if your child will be missing class for any reason 

• Join the T.A.P. Facebook group for updates and 

information 

 

January 2025 

 

Important Dates 

March 23: picture day 

April 16-21: no class, Spring 

Break 

May 2: REHEARSAL 

May 3: RECITAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

Miss Leah’s Dance Newsletter 

mailto:leahdoyl@gmail.com

